Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Normita Callison [normita.callison@ngc-associates.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 8:38 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Address and contacts for PS Oakland UST cleanup, 1735 24th Ave., Oakland, CA 94607
Hi Keith,

Bill Coset is the project geologist since Sarah just took over Dave Conley’s position as PG. Their
number is (707) 838 -3027.

Bill Coset called me late this afternoon and he stated that they do not have a copy of the vapor
survey workplan that you mentioned. He checked with Geotracker and did not find the
document either.

He also mentioned that the Preferential pathway study addressed the vapor survey but | told
him that we will discuss what to do as soon as we get your letter.

| am still working for Pacific Coast Companies as a consultant after my retirement handling all
the on-going cleanup projects for the subsidiaries one of the subsidiaries is Pacific Supply, LLC.
| am still the one handling the UST’s and RR.

Thank you,
Normita

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.ord]

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 4:28 PM

To: 'Normita Callison’

Subject: RE: Adress and contacts for PS Oakland UST cleanup, 1735 24th Ave., Oakland, CA 94607

Normita, please provide a phone number for Ms. Sara Lockwood and clarify if you are with Pacific Coast
Companies Inc., or if your represent them as a REM.

Thanks!

Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




From: Normita Callison [mailto:normita.callison@ngc-associates.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 1:29 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: slockwood@brunsing.com; Bill Coset

Subject: Adress and contacts for PS Oakland UST cleanup, 1735 24th Ave., Oakland, CA 94607

Hello Keith,

Pursuant to our conversation this morning, here is my mailing address that |
sent to Paresh and Mr. Huang many years ago.

Normita G. Callison

Pacific Coast Companies Inc.
10600 White Rock Road

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670-6032

The old building we occupied back then in North Highlands has not been used
since 2001.

Dave Conley from Brunsing Associates retired last year and you can send the
correspondence to Ms. Sara Lockwood, Project Geologist and William Coset,
Project Geologist at the address below;

Brunsing Associates
5468 Skylane Blvd., Suite 201
Santa Rosa, CA 95403.

| spoke with Sarah after we talked and asked her to check the Vapor Survey
Workplan that you mailed to us in May 2012 and she cannot locate the copy
from their file.

Could you please email it back to us. Sorry for the miss communications.

Thank you,



Normita

Normita G. Callison, REM

NGCallison & Associates, LLC

Tel #: (916) 645 - 2568

Cell#: (916) 835 - 6207
Normita.callison@ngc-associates.com




